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Though at the last meeting, we agreed to purchase 4 Overstreet garlands and 1
Overstreet snowflake. Some unfortunate discoveries have happened since.

We had a meeting with Bobby from FELPS, a meeting we had been trying to have for
months in advance of the September meeting with you all. We wanted to be sure to
meet with him one more time before ordering the Overstreet garland, just in case,
because we have had so many communication issues between us and them. (Though
we are very grateful for their partnership!) We are glad we did because unfortunately,
they are now saying that we will not have enough road clearance to install anything
that comes on a cable, which effectively means we cannot install anything that goes
across the whole street.

Our only option now would be to do a pole mount style, which would be like the glitter
disks we have now, but we could make these light up. However, the downfall is that
either way, we can only light 6 poles on San Antonio Rd, which would not have been
too bad in the instance of the cross-street ones, but with the pole mounts it might look
bare.

The staff feels strongly that you will likely be unhappy with the outcome of selecting
this option, and we are back to thinking that it would be the best-case scenario to focus
on the park solely and wait until we take back Chihuahua St. in the near future to re-
visit having a lit up main street.

This was not the news we hoped to share with you all, but after nearly two years of
trying, this is where we are in dealing with our limitations. We would like to take this
opportunity to light up the park as best we can to create for a fun walking experience
for people to enjoy. Additionally, we will continue our efforts to encourage the business
community here in La Vernia to light up their storefronts.



